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          6th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We will be visiting St Mildred’s Church in Lee this term to support our learning about 
the Christian faith. This is an educational visit and children will not be expected to 
take part in Christian worship. Albert will be visiting on Wednesday 12th October at 
10am and Richmond will be visiting on Friday 21st October at 9.30am.  
 
Richmond will therefore need to be at school by 8.50 in order to leave at 9am. 
Please note that even though it is non-uniform day on Friday 21st October, children 
will be expected to be in uniform for the school trip. If your child would like to take 
part in non-uniform day, they can bring a personal jumper or top to school to 
change into after the school trip. 
 
We will be returning to school before lunchtime, so no packed lunch is required for 
this trip. Please bring an appropriate jacket or coat for the weather. 
 
 
If you would like to assist with the trip, please let your class teacher know as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Franklin and Mrs Pickles 
 
 
 


